
Receiving the Spread Your Wings Scholarship is nothing short of amazing. 
Although I'm not a first-generation college student I am the first traditional 
college student who is also going away and literally getting a chance to 
spread my wings. This scholarship allows me to pursue my biggest dream 
of attending the Illustrious Spelman College with less of a financial burden.  
 
I have wanted to attend Spelman since the 9th grade and to be supported 
in my dream by the William O. Lockridge Community Foundation means 
more to me than I could ever express in words. In the fall I will be 
majoring in Political Science and Psychology in pursuit of going to Law 
School and being a Criminal Defense Attorney. I hope that one day I could 
repay the William Lockridge Foundation and support them like they have 
supported me. 
 
Peace McFarland 
 


